
 

 

 

 

 

Rasmus Moerch 

Assistant Director, Licencing 

Economic Regulation Authority 

PO Box 8469 

Perth BC 

WA 6849 

 

 

20 February 2013 

 

Dear Mr Moerch, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Electricity Retail Licence Application of 

Community Electricity Pty Ltd. We believe that the issue of a license to Community Electricity would 

not be contrary to the public interest. 

Dr Gould has shown significant knowledge and experience in the WA Electricity Retail market over 

many years and the retail model proposed is novel which should result in greater competition in the 

market. 

 

Yours Sincerely 
 

 

Ben Tan 

CEO 

Tesla Corporation 

 




